
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary  
Tuesday 7th November 

Reception Owl visit- please return slips and 

monies 

Wednesday 8th November 

Reading breakfast with fresh croissants and 

drinks for KS1 parents and children 

Tuesday 14th November 

Parents evening (Parents only) and book fair  

Wednesday 15th November 

Year 2 Emerald class phonics workshop 9am 

Thursday 16th November 

Parents evening (Parents only) and book fair 

Friday 17th November 

Children in Need-Wear something spotty. 

Monday 20th November 

Year 2 Great Fire of London parent workshop 

1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd November 

Year 1 Guy Fawkes parents afternoon 1.30pm 

Friday 24th November 

Year 1 Parent Phonics workshop 9am  

Friday 1ST December 

Decorating Day 

Christmas Wreath Making workshop 7pm 

Purchase your tickets from the school office 

£35 

Thursday 7th December 

Well-being slime workshop for children 

Friday 8th December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Fair 1-3pm 

Tuesday 12th December 

Christmas Performance 2pm 

Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Performance 4.45pm 

Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 14th December 

Choir on Tour 

School Disco 

4-5pm Nursery and Reception 

5.15-6.15pm Years 1 and 2 

Wednesday 20th December 

Last day of term 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

The Headteacher’s Award this week 

has been awarded to: 

          Reception- Elena and Esmae 

           Year 1- Teddy and Harrie 

           Year 2- Archie and Aviah 

Hannah and Phillip received a special 

mathematician award 

Well done! 

 

 Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-93.64% 

Ruby Class-95.45% 

Diamond-96.4%  

Sapphire-96.4% 

Emerald Class-92.8% 

Topaz Class-95.38% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Topaz class for winning this week 

with the most progressions. Which class will 

be next week? 

 

What a wonderful day we had on Wednesday, we 

are very excited to start this new chapter and be 

part of the DNEAT team. 

 

 

Well done to the children that competed in the 

Cross Country event at Langley on Wednesday. 

They represented the school in a fantastic manner 

Thank you for working with us on the new 

school day timings. 

 


